








Our request is that committee approve a motion to have secondary suites 

included as an opportunity in small scale multi-unit housing, including row 

housing and stacked row housing. This requires an amendment to the 

definition of “secondary suite”.

We understand that stacked row housing is no longer a definition that exists 

in the zoning bylaw, so IDEA would be happy to work with Administration on 

the precise wording of the change.


